FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am requesting, under the Freedom of Information Act, answers to the following questions:

How many staff worked from abroad – full time or for a period of time – in the year ending 31 December 2023 (by abroad I mean overseas- ie not Wales or 
Scotland (or Rep. of Ireland if the local authority is in Northern Ireland))?

2, these staff use their own devices, they log in via Citrix.  Leicester City Council does not permit the use of Council owned IT equipment outside of the U.K. 

If any staff did work from abroad – full time or for a period of time – please name the country and the grade of the employee.
Ireland – grades 8 and 12.
If for a period of time, please say how long the staff member worked abroad.

And please include the details of employees working abroad full time – or for a period of time - in 2024.

1 from 2021/22
1 from 2023

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
